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	22 July, 2021
Dear HTC Members and Supporters

Regrettably, but inevitably, as a result of the latest lockdown in Victoria, we have had to postpone our season of Three Little Words once again.

Until we have further information about when the lockdown will end and what restrictions might remain in place in the short term, we are not in a position to commit to specific dates for the performances of Three Little Words, which was scheduled to open tomorrow night (Friday 23 July).

As soon as those circumstances become clearer we will let you know, via this newsletter and our online platforms. In the meantime, we ask that you hold on to any tickets you have and not contact the Box Office at this stage. Once we know what is happening, we will be happy to help you with rescheduling or with a refund, should that be your choice.

We do look forward to welcoming you back into the theatre as soon as we are able to and to putting the uncertainties of recent times behind us.

While we await happier news, please stay well and safe.
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